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 Ruby News 

Last week the children had a brilliant time bug hunting in Redwood, learning different 

spring flowers along the way. We even spotted some deer footprints! Thank you to all the 

parent helpers who helped on the day the children loved it!  

 

As part of our WOW experience to introduce our project, ‘How do things grow?’, we 

planted carrot seeds and green beans.  

 

This week we have focused on counting in 2s so it would be great to see them practise at 

home. We will be continuing with 5s and 10s next week! Also in number we have been 

subertising with our fingers to show numbers and recognise numbers on our fingers.  

We had a visitor this week who will be joining us this term and next term to teach us 

BeatBus (music and percussion). This week we focused on singing with different pitch 

using our bodies to help remember when you go high and low. We started to follow 

rhythms through clapping.   
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Sports day is coming up on 21st May 2019 and you are welcome to come to watch and 

stay for the day on the field. You will have the opportunity to have a packed lunch with 

your child at lunchtime. School can provide a hot dog/veggie sausage packed lunch for 

your child if you wish on the day.  

Our trip to the farm is also coming up 6th June. If you would like to help on the trip then 

please let the office know.  

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend!  

BUG INFORMATION: Ask your child about how bees make honey! You could also ask how 

spiders make their webs! 

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


